il ToroNTO

TORONTO PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE

AGENDA
MEETING 4
Date of Meeting: Wednesday, June 16, 2004 Enquiry: Betty Bushe
Time: 1:30 p.m. Committee Secretary
Location: Committee Room 4 (416) 396-7088
2" Floor, City Hall bushe@toronto.ca

Declarations of Interest under the Municipal Conflict Of I nterest Act.

Deputations/Pr esentations:

Communications/Reports:

1. Transportation Services Staff Update

Report (June 3, 2004) from the Manager, Pedestrian and Cycling Infrastructure,
providing an update on the Infrastructure, and attaching for Committee’s information, a
copy of a report from the City of Berkeley, Cdlifornia, indicating that a “Berkeley
Pedestrian Charter” has been adopted with acknowledgement to the City of Toronto
Pedestrian Charter.

Recommendation:

It is recommended that this report be received for information.

2. Appointmentsto the Toronto Pedestrian Committee

Communication (May 31, 2004) from the City Clerk, advising that City Council, at its
meeting held on May 18, 19 and 20, 2004:

Q) revised the Terms of Reference of the Pedestrian Committee to provide that the
Committee be composed of up to 18 members to include two Members of
Council; and

2 appointed Councillors Bill Saundercook and Sylvia Watson for a term of office
expiring May 31, 2005, and until successors are appointed.



2004 Toronto Fatal Collison Statistics

Q Report from Transportation Services, Transportation Systems, Traffic Data Centre
& Safety Bureau submitting the 2003 Toronto Pedestrian Collison Summary
Leaflet presenting an analysis of pedestrian collisions to December 31, 2003,
showing relevant facts and trends; and

2 Report from Transportation Services, Transportation Systems, Traffic Data Centre
& Safety Bureau submitting the 2004 Toronto Fatal Collision Statistics |eaflet
presenting an analysis of fatal collisions to April 30, 2004, showing relevant facts

and trends.

Recommendation:

It is recommended that these reports be received for information.

Fleet Services Driving Bulletin —*SCHOOL OUT SOON”

Copy of an e-mail bulletin (June 2, 2004) from Fleet Services advising of the imminent
end of the school year and offering a safety message as a reminder to the Toronto Public
Service to watch for children while driving on city streets.



